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Comments: Please consider the importance to everyone of preserving Idaho's trails and natural areas for
pedestrian use only, or at least primarily.

The proposal being considered by the Forest Service would allow motorized and mechanized use which spews
severely damages the ecosystem in many, many ways. (Tires, carbon monoxide exhaust, likely more litter,
tearing up of ground floor, noise pollution to human, animal, birds, plants.... etc.)

This proposal is not in the best interest of the N. Idaho's community and the Payette National Forest should
consider an additional alternative in this project that designates all trails in this area as non-motorized.

Thank you.



